
BELGIAN HERITAGE CENTER

THANKS OUR VOLUNTEERS FOR

10+ YEARS OF GREAT WORK

2010-2021 



COMPLETED PROJECTS - $450,000+
Feasibility Study

Kitchen Conversion

Tuck Point Church Exterior

New Church Roof

Stained Glass Window Repairs

Plaster and Paint Repairs

History Exhibits

Oral History Videos & Kiosk*

Photo Gallery Kiosk*

Accessibility Lift

Donor Boards

St. Roch Improvements

Site Master Plan

Walloon Language Preservation* 

Audio/Visual Equipment

Heating System Upgrade

Air Conditioning System 

Fire and Security System

Front Entrance Door Replacement

Electronic Sign

Lambeau Exhibit

Commemorative Picnic Tables

School Windows*

Great Fire Video

School/Convent Restoration phase 1

Photo Collection and Identification*

Prayer Card Collection*

Genealogy Collection*

Great Fire Historical Record Project*

PastPerfect Implementation*
*ongoing project



COMMUNITY OUTREACH

• Enhanced online presence on belgianheritagecenter.org and 

Facebook

• Newsletters featuring Belgian history and other topics of interest

• New public events such as concerts and hosting authors

• Partnership with Peninsula Belgian American Club to host speakers 

open to the public

• Expanded merchandise offerings to include more books, Belgian 

themed items and custom art glass by Gary Chaudoir, including 

online ordering option

• In person and virtual presentations about BHC, Belgian history and 

genealogy 

• Collaboration on roadside chapels

• Coming soon – YouTube channel to share videos



WORKING



EVENTS



ADAPTING TO COVID



PRESERVING BELGIAN HISTORY & CULTURE



CHURCH WORK



SCHOOL - BEFORE



SCHOOL - AFTER



MORE IMPROVEMENTS

and a million little things!!



DOOR COUNTY GOLDEN HEART NOMINEES

AND THE VOLUNTEER WHO NOMINATED THEM!

Ron Delwiche                      Sandy Orsted                          Theresa Alexander                          Barb Maskell



BOARD AND OFFICERS 2021

Joe Alexander
Bill Chaudoir
Christine Chaudoir
Barb Chisholm
Brian Delwiche
Susan Havel
Ann Jinkins
Barb Maskell

Officers
Joe Alexander, Co-President
Monica Thiry, Co-President
Kevin Moore, Vice President
Ann Jinkins, Secretary
Sandy Orsted, Treasurer
Barb Chisholm, Historian

Kevin Moore
Tim Moore 
Sandy Orsted
Monica Thiry
Kristin Alberts
Donna Bultman
Jerry Reince

Board of Directors



CONGRATULATIONS EVERYONE AND

THANK YOU FOR ALL YOU DO!!


